
The Orange Door 
Specialist Practitioners 

Information Sessions 

The Orange Door is a free service for adults, children and sioung people who are experiencing, or have 

experienced, familsi violence and for families who need extra support with the care of children. 

The aim is to strengthen support for children and families and involves a partnership between Berrsi Street, 

Child & Familsi Services Ballart and the Ballart & District Aboriginal Co-Operative. 

BERR.STREET 

For more information, head to 

(•I www.familysafety.vic.gov.au J

and check out the latest news section 
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